
 

 

 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

Rainbow Class team are going to continue the wonderful learning that the children 

have acquired so far. 

We will use Tapestry as our main communication portal, to post ideas for activities 

daily, so please check your child's account regularly. 

We suggest you maintain the daily routine as much as possible but we understand 

that these are unusual circumstances. 

We will also be sending home a spare book from our stock of unused stationary 

that you may wish to use to do any recording of tasks that we set. 

Thank you for your support; it is very much appreciated. Take care, keep well we 

hope to see you very soon. 

Rainbow Class Team 

 

 


